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9 July 2020
Andrew Price
Via email: fyi-request-13176-ceace7al@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew

Response to official information request for copies of all advice and references PCC used to omit
rates income when applying for the Government's Wage Subsidy

| refer to your request for official information received 29 June 2020 relating to copies of all advice and
references the Porirua City Council used to omit rates income when applying for the Government's Wage
Subsidy.

We have processed your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act
(LGOIMA) 1987.

The information you requested is attached as separate documents. Also attached is a comparison of the
April 2019 and April 2020 revenue numbers which gave rise to the claim. This information can be found in

the public domain.

The Council did not request any specific advice from any party in making its decision on excluding the
rates income for the purposes of the wage subsidy.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Stephen Woolley via email:
stephen.woolley@poriruacity.govt.nz or phone: 04 237 1416.
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